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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:  
REQUEST: Request for Information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
.      Please disclose any correspondence received by your organisation (including by your chief executive) in the last 6 months from NHSE regarding (i) uniform policy, (ii) use of political symbols by NHS staff.  OUR RESPONSE: No information received.  
.      Please disclose any new uniform policy for your organisation from the last 6 months, including policies which are in draft and not yet published or implemented.  OUR RESPONSE: None. The current Policy is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Uniform-and-Workwear-Policy-v-5.2-Exp-Dec-26.pdf to access the current Policy.



